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CONGRATULATIONS once again to our brother Joseph Coicou.  He has been elected the State Deputy 
Warden.  He position in office officially started July 1. 

Also, for all men elected to the slate of officers for the 2021-2022 Fraternal year.  Installation will 
take place in August.  Make sure you attend the August Meeting. 

IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY DONE SO, GET YOUR VACCINE WHENEVER YOU CAN.  Bishop Barbarito   
formally announced that those parishioners who have been completely vaccinated, do not need to 
wear masks at Mass.  The ropes in the pews were removed last week.   

Holy Spirit Council will be hosting “A Knight at the Races” originally 
scheduled for July 24 that has been changed to August 14 due to 
construction in All Saints Hall.  Everything will be the same except the date.  
Time will be from 7:00 pm to 10:00 PM.  We will be serving everyone a hot 
dog, baked beans, chips, dessert, and a soft drink as part of the admission 
charge of $8.00.  B.Y.O.B.  

 We need everyone to invite their friends to come.  It will be lots of fun for 
the entire family and will support the Knights as well as the parish.  WE NEED 
VOLUNTEER WORKERS TO MAKE THE EVENT A SUCCESS.  CONTACT THE COUNCIL OFFICERS.  We 
need all members to make a commitment to come to events and Council Meetings.  We want to 
have successful events and begin to rejuvenate our social calendar to rekindle friendships and 
acquaintances in the parish community. 

We are looking for everyone to come to our events and bring some friends with you.  Potential 
members of the K of C can find out more about the Knights and have a good time at the same time.  

Our prayers list includes all members and their families who have been ill or who are suffering in 
some way.  A memorial Mass will be said for Greg Cabrera at the 4:00 PM mass at Holy Spirit on 
August 7, 2021. 

 In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!  

God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 


